#H272 F. & M.

PO. RBox 624
QWW SBreanct, Ga. 30542

To the residents of Flowery Branch
Ref: 2022 Spring Run 5K on May 23

Please accept our most sincere apology for the “Road Closed” time
difference posted on or signs and the actual start of the event. The signs were
made in 2021 for the Boo Run 5K in an effort to be as clear as possible to the
residents of the Great City Of Flowery Branch as to the specific road closed
times for our event. The Boo Run 5K has always started at 9:00 am. Our
Spring Run has always started at 8:30 am. We did not even realize we had a
problem until you all brought it to our attention on the day of the event. For
those thinking you had an extra 15 minutes to get out and past the closures,
we are very sorry for your inconvenience. All of our future events will be a
9:00 start to prevent any further confusion.

P.S. If it is any consolation, we raised over $2000 for our charity of choice,
Rape Response Inc.
Sincerely,

The Officers and Members of Flowery Branch Masonic Lodge No. 212



